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Onboarding 
May 2023 – 20 individuals have been or currently are in the process of Mid-Ohio onboarding.  
 
Marketing / Recruitment  
Press Release for the following opportunities: Speech Language Therapists, School Psychologists, Teacher of 
the Visually Impaired, Physical Therapists. Upcoming notice for Intervention Specialists and Teachers at 
Abraxas and F.I.R.S.T.  
 
QR Code Created for future recruitment tools. This allows candidates to pull our employment page up directly 
from their smartphone to review open positions and apply.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Plymouth Aide Transition  
Five Aides have been onboarded at Plymouth. (Thank you to Candy and Susan for their support and efforts in 
making this happen.) There is the potential for 15 more Aides but waiting for Plymouth Treasurer to confirm 
the week of June 5th.   
 
Public School Works  
The 2022/23 School Year Public SchoolWORKS annual review was conducted. (See data below.) 

o Total Active Tasks: 27 
o # Assigned: 55 • 
o # Completed: 41 
o # Outstanding: 14 
o Percentage of completions: 74.5% 

Frontline 
Working with internal team members to learn and understand the newly updated Frontline system. 
Taking an in-depth look into our application process and subsequent criteria for each application. 

Reviewing the application process and the initial information being collected. The goal is to collect what is 
needed while streamlining the process for applicant ease of use. To date, several application questions have 
been removed as these are items that can be asked during an interview or confirmed as part of the 
interview/onboarding process. 


